april 18, 1961

Dear him Gilard, ferrold could I well very sorry That you lid not come to the m. D. T. Conserved, le cause une une looken forward to peleng you. The celebration was great frem, but extremely extranstory, since I went on, relaterally, for mul days. Mank you, very much, for release you call the "real" waper of LEOS' book - lite and on Griends band like it, new very very much.

Our best wines to you book.

Ever 1000s, Sewa Zachanas.

Daniel J. Zapalski

1405 KENFIG PLACE FALLS CHURCH, VIRGINIA

JEFFERSON 4-7509

May 25,1961

Dear Dr. Szilard:

I want you to know that every attempt is being made to acquire appropriate facilities and a secretary, in furtherance of your activities, however, it appears that a few days may pass before I'm able to find the most suitable accommodations.

Nevertheless, I wish to say that my primary interest is the writing of your memoirs, which you mentioned during one of our conversations, and for the sake of the coming generations I think that this endeavor holds highest priority. I feel so strongly about this that facilities and service will be made available at no cost to you. This, I feel, is the least I can do in gratitude for your service to the country and the world. Honor me by accepting my humble offer.

Most respectfully yours,

Daniel J. Zabalski Captain US Army The General Staff

P. S. I can use ten more books on "The Voice of the Dolphins"

ment Dear Dr. Sziland 3/15/62. Please pend me suformation about your Deace labby " -Mank Jen -(mrs) Edith Zrefert 214-04 53rd ADE Jaysida 64, N.Y

file March 19, 1953 Mr. H. W. Zieler W. H. Kessel and Co. Scientific Instruments 510 North Dearborn St. Chicago 10, Ill. Dear Mr. Zieler. This is in reply to your letter of March 18, in which you write that the microscope will probably be delivered within three to four weeks. On the assumption that the microscope be in fact delivered not later than two months from the date of this letter, I would appreciate your leaving your order standing. If you are not able to get a definite commitment on delivery within two months, please let me know and in that case we might then have to decide to cancel the order. Please note that this order is for me personally and not for the University of Chicago. I have mailed a personal check for the darkfield condenser, which is now in my hands. Sincerely yours, Leo Szilard LS/11t

1155 East 57th Street Chicago 37, Illinois May 13, 1950

Mr. Paul Ziffren 9363 Wilshire Boulevard Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. Ziffren:

James G. Patton wrote me that he sent you a telegram before leaving for Europe, advising you that Harrison Brown of the University of Chicago and I will contact you when we are on the West coast.

I am enclosing a memorandum dated March 27, 1950 and a copy of a letter to Grenville Clark which will give you some idea of what this is all about.

I will write you again when we know when we are going West and inquire if we can see you at that time.

Very truly yours,

Leo Szilard

## DEUTSCHE FORSCHUNGSGEMEINSCHAFT

BAD GODESBERG, den 20.3.1958

FRANKENGRABEN 40

TELEFON: SAMMELNUMMER 6891

AZ.: 51/6/57

Der Generalsekretär

Herrn
Professor Dr. Leo Szilard,
The University of Chicago,
The Enrico Fermi Institute
for Nuclear Studies,

Chicago 37 - Ill.

Lieber Herr Szilard!

Ich möchte Ihnen heute etwas über das Echo mitteilen, das Ihr "Memorandum über die Förderungsmöglichkeiten der biologischen Forschung in Deutschland" bei den Mitverfassern der Denkschrift "Biologie" gefunden hat.

Die von Ihnen aufgezeigten Wege haben eine sehr interessante Diskussion ausgelöst. Während die Realisierbarkeit Ihrer Vorschläge zur Grund-ausbildung von Biologen wegen der besonderen deutschen Verhältnisse auf einige Skepsis gestossen ist und deshalb die Ansicht vertreten wurde, dass die in der Denkschrift "Biologie" geplante Ausbildungsreform als erster Schritt zunächst geeignetsei, hat Ihre Idee der Abhaltung von Sommerkursen nahezu uneingeschränkte Zustimmung gefunden.

Wir haben uns deshalb vorgenommen, in der nächsten Zeit über Ihre Anregungen, vor allem über die Einführung solcher Sommerkurse auf den
neueren biologischen Forschungsrichtungen in einem Kreis von besonders
daran interessierten Herren ausführlich zu sprechen. Sie möchten daraus
entnehmen, Lieber Herr Szilard, auf wie fruchtbaren Boden die Vorschläge
Ihres Exposés gefallen sind!

Ich möchte Ihnen deshalb nochmals sehr herzlich für Ihre Darstellung danken und bin

mit den besten Grüssen Ihr sehr ergebener

Dr. Zierold)

And send and appoint 19, 1962 Dear Sus: To it possible to get a copy of the speech by Dr. Fee Szeland "an we on the Road to war?" which you rebrondeest today? yours truly, mrs. Jack Zuckerman 21 Haymaker Jane Levettown, ny





THIS SIDE OF CARD IS FOR ADDRESS

WBAI New York 16, New York